
 
 
 
 
 
 

FAQs 
1) What does a tutoring session 
look like? 
Sessions are one-on-one, - the first 
part of the hour is working on any 
homework or test prep the student 
may have and the remainder of the 
hour is spent focusing on key areas 
we see that need more support 
based on their class 
placement/grade. Our reading, 
writing and spelling students are 
first given a detailed assessment. 
Their weekly lessons will be based 
off a comprehension, sequential 
phonetic checklist. We provide the 
curriculum (read more about Orton- 
Gillingham 
here: https://www.ortonacademy.or 
g/resources/what-is-the-orton- 
gillingham-approach/). 

 
 
2) Do you offer any support for distance 

learning or small groups? 
Yes! With our in-person small group 
programs, we can be sure everything is on 
track and you can go back to being the 
parent. 

3) What if we don't have homework or our 
own materials? 
No problem, we will design our own lesson 
plans around your student's current needs! 

4) Can we switch tutors if we feel it is not a 
good fit? 
Absolutely! We understand how intimate a 
one-on-one teaching environment is and we 
want to empower your student to connect, ask 
questions and feel heard by their tutor. 

5) Do we have a summer program? 
Yes! We love the summer time because we 
don't have to compete with homework time - 
we love to target the areas that need the most 
focus and prepare students for their classes 
that will start in the Fall. 

http://www.ortonacademy.or/
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